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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all! 

We would just like to say a huge thank you for our lovely Christmas gifts and we hope you had 

a wonderful and restful holiday. 

I have attached our Spring Term plan for you to see what we will be learning. New spellings 

have been sent as well as home learning. I was so impressed with the home learning last term, 

our history wall was full of fantastic work! 

We will also be starting rehearsals for the Year 4 concert this half term. Mrs Trevorrow 

from Thomas Hardyes will be visiting us every two weeks to teach us five songs that we will 

be performing, a letter with more details about the concert will be sent closer to the time. 

Just a few reminders for this half term: 

●​ PE will be on a Monday and a Friday, please make sure your Year 4 has PE kit 

appropriate for colder weather. 

●​ Please make sure your jumpers are named

●​ Keep going with spellings and times tables practice! 

Best wishes, 

The Year 4 team 


